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The Office of  Management and Budget should withdraw the proposed rules governing Peer 
Review  and Information Quality and engage the scientific community in an open,  transparent 
process. 
 
 
 
***************************************** 
Wendy Gordon,  Ph.D. 
Research Associate 
Integrative Biology 
  
The University of Texas at Austin 
Bio Labs 
1 University Station  A6700 
Austin, TX  78712-0183 
  
Phone: 512.471.5051  
Fax: 512.232.3402 
e-mail: wgordon@mail.utexas.edu 




